
Our first Parent-Teacher Meeting will be held on Sunday, December 13th from 11:00 am – 2:00 pm.  
Parents are urged to attend in order to discuss their child’s progress with his/her teacher. Most  
importantly, it is an excellent way to have discussions and have questions answered which will pave  
the way for a positive beginning and a strong relationship between home and school.  
You are strongly encouraged to attend this very important meeting.  Please contact the school if you  
are unable to attend. 
 
All students will finish school at 10:40 am and will be kindly asked to leave the school premises.  
Please make arrangements for your children to leave school early. ALL busses will leave at 10:40 am.   
Students should bring books for the first 3 lessons only. 
 
All teachers will be available from 11:00 am– 2:00 pm giving parents the opportunity to speak  
one-on-one with every teacher, and receive a complete evaluation of their child. 
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On December 24th, we have some fun activities for our students.  
Each class will have a small party in their classroom and Santa 
will be coming round to give every students a present!  Students  
are allowed to dress in red and green on that day!  

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
  

 
 
 

 
 Dates to Remember: 
 
December 13th: Parent-
Teacher Conferences. 
December 22th: Last 
‘After School Activity’ 
(session 1) 
Dec. 25th – Jan. 9th: 
Winter Break 
Jan. 10th: School 
resumes 


